From: jennifer.winfrey

To: Gary Bruno; David Schulz; Frank Danch; Angie Desmarais; Deputy Clerk; Donna Kalailieff
Subject: 690 -700 Elm Street
Date: September 15, 2022 7:21:07 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Jennifer Gardiner
62 George Street
Port Colborne, Ontario

Regarding the development at 690-700 Elm Street I personally think this project is a good use
of vacant land in the city to increase housing. But my concerns are parking and causing and
overflow onto joining side streets. We have a beautiful green space at Humberstone Park and
many families are enjoying the space. And many children in the area are walking to the park to
enjoy the equipment

My only request would be a time limit of 2 to 3 hours of parking be posted at the parks
parking area and cross walks leading to the parks have a 10 meter no parking so children can
cross the road safely without having to enter the road to see traffic. Which would include the
corners of EIm and George Street also Erie Street and George Street and Elm Street and Neff
Street. Could the cost of signs be taken from devolpment charges to avoid any cost to the city.
We are very fortunate to have such a beautiful green space in our neighborhood I would ask
that this be put into place to keep the space for children not as extra parking.

Thank you

Jennifer Gardiner

Sent from my Bell Samsung device over Canada's largest network.
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